
 
 
 
 
Recreation Commission 
MINUTES 
06-02-21 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:45 pm by Chairman George Blaisdell.  Present:  Heidi Dyer; John 
Donahue; Darren Hudgins, ex officio.  Absent:  Jennifer Dangas.  Also present: Deb Brown, Rec. Director. 
 
There were not minutes to review at this time.  The recording secretary position has remained unfilled.  
Mrs. Dangas had offered to do minutes but it appears she will not be able to. 
 
A final discussion was held regarding the choice for crafting the new sign at Miller.   
 
Motion:  Darren Hudgins:  To appropriate up to $13,000.00 from insurance funds to replace the sign at 
Miller Field and to use ProSource Signs, Derry New Hampshire. 
 
SECOND:  John Donahue. 
 
Discussion:  No further 
 
VOTE:  Unanimous.   
 
Deb will notify the vendor and ask when they can get started and a projected finish date as well.   
 
General discussion ensued regarding pavilion plan update; summer programming; website updates. 
 
No other motions or decisions were made. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Deb Brown 
Substituting for a Recording Secretary 
 
 


